February 5, 2005
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to verify that Philip Fournier was employed by Mt. San Jacinto College from September, 1988 to present as a part-time automotive instructor.  During those 60 months (4 months per semester, 16 semesters) he accumulated 1142 part-time teaching hours.    He proved to be knowledgeable of all aspects of automotive instruction and a competent and dependable instructor.

Sincerely,
Rick Collins, Dean of Instruction, Career Education and Categorical Programs

